

WILLAMETTE VALLEY COUNTRY CLUB

March 15, 2012

Dear Chuck,

I want to thank you and your entire team for your significant contribution to the success of our recent renovation. It was a real pleasure to work with you from our initial design meetings throughout completion and each of your team members involved from beginning to end were simply outstanding. Not only was Pro Shop Millwork & Design able to create an exciting new design layout for our Pro Shop, but your delivery of the finished product far exceeded our expectations.

I really can't say enough about what a pleasure it was to work with PSMD. The one thing that stood out to me from the beginning was your constant accessibility and your follow through. Since this was my first time general contracting a project of this size I can share that you and your team were leaps and bounds above all other sub-contractors we hired when it came to timeliness, follow through and simply returning phone calls and emails in a surprisingly timely manner.

Not only have I already recommended your firm to Columbia Edgewater Country Club, but I would gladly steward any future recommendations for clients considering your services.

Respectfully,

Jay Head

General Manager, COO

Willamette Valley Country Club

Direct Phone Line (503) 266-0100

Email: jhead@willamettevalleycc.com